



Principal: Chloe Phillips Havelock Road, Southall, Middlesex UB2 4NY T: 020 8813 9168 | F: 020 8571 7332 E: sybil.elgar@nas.org.uk | www.sybilelgarschool.org.uk

Sybil Elgar Update

25th March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

To let you know we are thinking of you all and to reassure you we will keep you updated as to the school status, which is currently 'partial closure'.

Thank you so much for adhering to the government directives and advice, for the safety and wellbeing of your children, families and all at Sybil Elgar.

We have minimal children in school on both sites and, and this also reflects staffing levels.

Teachers will be in contact and supporting with regards to homework. Andy from Havelock is delivering the homework, which have not gone home with children – for those families that wish them to be delivered. Fred will be doing the same for the Woodlands students tomorrow.

We have kept the local authorities, Social Services and transport up to date. It would also be helpful if you could complete a form for us, which we will send out by Friday, to update us on your situation.

Stay healthy, look after yourselves and we look forward to speaking with you before the end of term on Friday 3rd April.

Best wishes

Yours sincerely

Chloe Phillips PRINCIPAL







